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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  I have adopted and attached the comments submitted on

behalf of the North Fork Preservation Association.  I am most concerned about the North Fork of the Flathead

River - and the significant increase in recreational traffic we have seen in the past few years.  We have family

property above Trail Creek, and have been floating the North Fork for over 60 years.  Thank you.  Allen

Chrisman, Kalispell and Polebridge, Montana


